
December 29, 2009          

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
TO:   Mayor & Council 

 
FR:   Barbara A. Manson, Parks Supervisor  

 Rick Perchuk, Operations Manager  
 

RE:   Anicinabe Park–Public Docking Policy By-law #57-2009-Amendment  

 

 
Background: 

Larry Cruikshank completed his first year of a five year contract to maintain 
Anicinabe Park.  The Council of the City of Kenora recently accepted the year-end 

report regarding Anicinabe Park and the recommendation from the Anicinabe Park 
Committee to amend Bylaw #57-2009, Public Docking Policy, regarding free daily 

parking and no overnight parking.  The amendment to include Anicinabe Park as 

a facility which is available for free daily docking and where free daily docking is 
made available, there shall be no overnight parking.  
 

Budget: 
n/a 

 
Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  

Operations Manager, Parks Supervisor, Larry Cruikshank–Anicinabe Park 
Contractor, Facilities Coordinator, By-law Enforcement Officer. 

 
Recommendation: 

 
THAT the Council of the City of Kenora amend Bylaw #57-2009, a by-law which 

provides a policy for public boat docking within the municipality at a variety of 
locations and for the monitoring and enforcement of such docking.  

 

AND THAT the Section 4. Docking – Facilities of By-law #57-2009 be amended 
to include Anicinabe Park as a facility that is available for free daily docking by 

the municipality, 
 

AND THAT there shall be no overnight parking at Anicinabe Park. 
 

 
 

 


